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Minutes from October 1, 2019

Twelve members of Zeta Tau Chapter met at our adopted school, Spring Shadows Elementary, on October 1, 2019 for a monthly meeting. Guests and presenters were Principal Rachel Martinez and Communities in Schools Liaison Yezenia Zapata Briones. 

After members prepared treat bags for teachers and staff of SSE, President Diana Apsey called the meeting to order at 4:45 p.m. She introduced our guests, and Rachel Martinez gave us her personal history and background of the school. Rachel and Yezenia thanked our chapter for all we are doing for their teachers, staff and students. 

 The minutes from September 2019 and the treasurer’s report were approved. Sasha Johnson reported the yearbook has been completed and submitted. It was decided the auction items donated by Diana Apsey and Jo Ann Arlitt would be held until the November meeting. 

After the DKG song, members were reminded to join everyone for a 4 p.m. social hour at Ciro’s on October 22nd. At our next chapter meeting we will hear from the TSO President. The meeting is on Tuesday, November 5th in the Frostwood Elementary library. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:35 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,


_______________________________________		_____________________________________
Jo Ann Arlitt, Recording Secretary			Diana Apsey, President

							
